Debra Thompson

From:

marinawhitacre@yahoo.com Tuesday, April 11, 2023 6:40 AM

Sent: To:

Assembly

Subject:

4th of July Crash

Petersburg Borough Assembly members,

I ask that you please investigate the Borough's involvement and handing of the crash which resulted in the deaths of Borough employees Molly Parks and Marie Giesbrecht.

From the Parks' recent editorial in the Petersburg Pilot, it sounds like there is still more to learn that could prevent another tragedy like this (and how it was handled) in the future. Also, I believe the Parks and Giesbrecht's deserve to know all the information out there concerning the circumstances that led to their daughters' deaths.

Respectfully, Marina Whitacre